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MORE STATE WORKERS LAID OFF BECAUSE OF STATE GOVERNMENT

RESTRUCTURING

 As part of state government restructuring more state workers were laid off . The Department of Administrative Service
spokesman said that the department is changing the way it delivers construction projects to make the process more efficient and a better use funds.
Governor's office spokesman said some people have been laid off and some more layoffs are expected. There will not be a decrease in services, in fact they
may see an even better response because of services are more streamlined. Read the original article here: More State Layoffs Announced

 


